To:
March 25, 2018
Dear,

As you are aware, the nation is experiencing a nursing shortage.  With our heavy retiree population and heavy growth, Marion County feels the crush of the shortage all the time.  There are many complicated reasons for the shortage—too many to describe here, but the results of shortage are obvious.  Long waits for care, even emergency care, hospital staff nurses stretched thin between too many patients, too many nurses obligated to do overtime, increased use of non professional staff to fill the gaps… Please take a minute to read this and consider how or if you would like to be a part of the solution.

This year,  Marion County Nurses Association will again host  a Great 100 Celebration, to put nursing in a positive spotlight and raise some serious scholarship money for nursing candidates.  This event cannot be successful without community involvement. We will be holding the event with co-sponsorship from the local hospitals,  hospices and the College of Central Florida on November 16, 2018 at the Ewers Center on College of Central Florida campus.

What is the Great 100 Celebration? 

The Great 100 is a peer recognition celebration honoring the nursing profession  by: 

· Recognizing the importance of Registered Nurses in diverse practice settings

· Positively impacting the image of nursing and nursing as a profession

· Acknowledging 100 Marion County Nurses annually who demonstrate  excellence in practice and commitment to their profession

· Contributing funds for scholarships for Registered Nurse education for Marion County candidates

How you can participate…
· We are requesting  a $500-1000 donation in exchange for table space from our pharmaceutical  supporters.  Marion County Nurses Association, Inc. is a non-profit, 501 c3 organization) Please sign on!  
Every patient deserves a registered nurse.

Mary Clark, RN/ARNP, Director MCNA 

The Marion County Nurses Association (MCNA) is a not for profit organization dedicated to promoting the health and welfare of our community.  Our energies are primarily directed at advancing the art and science of nursing through education and other health related activities. 
